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Friday 8th July 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Re: Flying with 8 AEF 20th July 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Your child has been selected to take part in Flying with 8 Air Experience Flight based at RAF Cosford 

on Wednesday 20th July 2022. This will involve your child having a short flight with a very experienced 

instructor/pilot. During the flight they may have the opportunity to take control of the aircraft or do some 

basic aerobatics.  

The length of the flight and what your child will do during it is very weather dependant. So much so, two 

flying slots were cancelled last year. We have 12 Cadets going this year, and with luck, every Cadet 

will get to fly. 

Your child will be required to be at the Academy by 07:30 on Wednesday 20th July 2022. Our 

estimated return time will be 19:00.  If return time changes students will be given their phones to call or 

message home. Please arrange with students how you would like them to return home.   

Students will travel by coach and there will be no cost involved for this trip. Two members of staff 

involved in Cadets (Miss Taylor and Mr. Amos) will accompany students on this visit.  

Please ensure your child has a suitable breakfast before the arrival time, students may also bring snacks 

with them should they wish. They will receive a packed lunch in place of their normal Family Lunch. In 

addition, please ensure your child is in full CCF uniform (CS95/Green Uniform) boots and beret. 

Please complete the attached consent forms and return to Miss Williamson by Thursday 14th July. If your 

child suffers from specific medical conditions stated in ACO Av Med Form 1, a F6424 (available on 

request) needs completing by your GP. It is hoped that you can get a Doctor’s appointment to get the 

forms signed in the good time, enabling them to fly.  

If you have any questions please visit the website www.8aef.org, or contact Miss Williamson at the 

Academy. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 
 
Miss C Williamson 
Curriculum Director for MFL and Flying Officer CCF (RAF) 
cwilliamson@q3langley.org.uk  

 

http://www.8aef.org/
mailto:cwilliamson@q3langley.org.uk


 

 

 

 

Consent Form: Permission for Flying with 8 AEF on 20th July 2022 

 

 

Student Name:         Tutor Group: 

 

I give consent for my child to attend the Air Experience Flying on the Wednesday 20th July 2022; I 

understand that my child must arrive at the Academy by 07:30 on this day and that I will be responsible for 

arranging transport home for my child. 

 

My child does not suffer from any medical conditions:   (Please tick) 

My child does suffer from a medical condition:   (Please tick) 

Details of the condition: ______________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Parent/Carer: 

Print Name:  

Date: 

 

Please return completed forms to Miss Williamson by no later than Thursday 14th July 2022. 

 

 

 

 


